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The Standing Committee on State Development is undertaking an inquiry into allegations of impropriety 
against agents of City of Canterbury Bankstown Council.  
 
The committee has been tasked with inquiring into and reporting on "matters in regards to the City of 
Canterbury Bankstown and the previous City of Bankstown Council including: 
 

(a)  any matters relating to integrity, processes of Council, employees and elected officials of  
Council, and 

(b)  any other related matter." 
 
The first public hearing will be held on 21 December 2022 from 9.30 am. The Mayor of the Council 
will give evidence. The hearing will be held in the Dixson Room at the State Library of New South 
Waless. Once available, hearing schedules will be published on the inquiry's webpage.  
 
The hearing room is open to the public. The hearing will also be streamed live via the Parliament's 
website.  
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, the Hon Aileen MacDonald MLC, on (02) 9230 2404 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2907#tab-hearingsandtranscripts
http://www.bit.ly/webcastnsw

